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NEW COMMUNICATIONS AND OUTREACH SPECIALIST  
AT KANSAS CITY ELECTION BOARD 

 
(Kansas City, MO) --- The Kansas City Election Board (KCEB) announces Sarah 
Dunkle as its new Communications and Outreach Specialist. Dunkle joined the KCEB 
on August 8, 2011. 

In this new position, Dunkle will be responsible for developing public outreach and 
education programs through print, electronic and new media resources. She will 
maintain updates on the website, as well as helping implement new designs to the 
website.  Other duties include developing press lists, press materials, informational 
packets and assisting with training materials and presentations. 

Dunkle recently graduated from the University of Central Missouri with a Bachelor of 
Science degree in Public Relations, with a minor in Marketing. She interned at the Lee’s 
Summit Educational Foundation, where she assisted with website design, press 
releases, marketing materials, and event planning.  

“I am really looking forward to starting off my career path with the KCEB and learning all 
of the exciting aspects of elections,” said Dunkle. 

Director of Elections, Shawn Kieffer, stated that he is excited to have Ms. Dunkle on 
board for the upcoming Presidential election year.  “She will be a great advocate helping 
us get our information out to the public.” 
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